
November 21, 1905 

Mr. Arthur E. Baggs, 

Marblehead, Mass. 

My dear Arthur:- 

 In reply to your letter I would say that I am getting your glazes in hand, but really there has been 
such a demand for the mills, that it has been impossible to give you earlier attention.  I am glad to hear 
of your work and will do all I can to help you. 

 Yours sincerely, 

 CFB/B. 


